
Central KYC Registry Notification  

Subject: Enhancement to the periodic response file  

Dear Sir / Madam,  

Greetings from Central KYC Registry!  

1. There are new statuses being introduced in the update flow as a result of which, additional values 

are being introduced in the periodic response file (version 1.2 only). Reporting entities are 

required to take note of the same and make the requisite changes to their systems.  

These changes have currently been deployed on the test environment and will be released in the 

production environment on June 29, 2018. 

Please access the file format under ‘File Structure and Sample Files’ in the download section of 

the CKYC website. 

2. Periodic response file version 1.2 was introduced in May 2017 and institutions were requested to 

migrate to the latest file format at the earliest. The CKYC application has been in parallel been 

supporting both version of the files to allow seamless transition. 

 

The earlier periodic response file (version 1.1) will be discontinued on July 06, 2018. Institutions 

are requested to migrate to the latest version of the file before this date. 

For any queries or clarifications, please call our helpdesk on 022-61102592/ 26592595 or email us at 

helpdesk@ckycindia.in.  

 

Regards,  

Central KYC Team 
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